Steven SeEe

From: Susan Kelley <skelley1236@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 8:35 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: HB 7329

Dear Committee Members,

| write in support of HB 7329. | see no need for nuclear weapons on our fragile planet. Growing up in the 1950s filled me
with fear of a nuclear armageddon, an event we have spent our time since the 50s making more likely.

There is no good reason for the people of Rhode Island to support our own potential demise.
| support HB 7329 and hope you will, too.

Sincerely yours,

Susan M. Kelley

199 Jordan Ave.
Cranston, R1 02910
304-694-1317
skelley1236@gmail.com




